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orby Castle Corby

Castle was an
Elizabethan fortified
manor house in the
village of Corby in
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Nottinghamshire,
England. It was built

in 1565 and is a
Grade I listed

building. The current
appearance of the

castle has been
reconstructed since

the 16th century
and, since then, has
gone through several

changes.
Architecture The

present-day castle is
located next to a
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moat and is
surrounded by a
garden of exotic

flowers. The principal
entrance to the

castle was through
the front gate, and

the remainder of the
buildings were
accessed via a
courtyard. This
impressive two-

storey castle was
built by Henry

Willoughby, 9th
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Baron Willoughby of
Parham, and it was

originally three
storeys tall, with 15

foot-high round
towers. The castle
was probably used
as a country house,
and it is known that

it was used as a
convent of the

Benedictine Order in
the 15th century. It
is built of a mixture
of brick, stone, and
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timber. History King
Henry VIII acquired

Corby Castle in 1546.
After the dissolution
of the monasteries,
Henry Willoughby,

9th Baron Willoughby
of Parham, inherited

Corby. In 1559,
Henry Willoughby
married his first

cousin Frances, the
daughter of William

Parr, 1st Marquess of
Northampton, the
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illegitimate son of his
mother Margaret

Parr. They had four
children, three sons

and a daughter.
When Frances died in

1569, Henry
Willoughby died on 9
August 1570, a few

months after his
wife. One of Henry

Willoughby's son and
heir, Henry, inherited

Corby. His son
Francis, who was

                             8 / 11



 

also the youngest of
Henry's four children,

took over the
administration of the
castle. From 1608 to

1612, Francis
Willoughby was

Chancellor of the
Exchequer under
King James I, and

Lord Chancellor from
1612 to 1614.

Francis Willoughby
married his daughter
Mildred to Sir Richard
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Dutton, and in 1581,
the couple bought

the manor of Corby.
Sir Richard Dutton

designed and built a
new house for his

family, which is now
known as The Hall.
He also built a moat
to the house and a

dam on the Cor
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